A-O Class of 1976

Dear Classmate

I appreciate the strong response to my letter of last fall regarding our 30-year reunion cruise.  I received 25 of 31 responses either via the return postcard or by visiting with you on the phone.  Based on the interest of those who responded, 15 expressed a strong desire to attend while only three classmates said “No”, it looks as though we will press forward with a cruise for our reunion.

In order to further refine our plans I need some preliminary input from you.  Right now we are looking at a 2nd half of 2006/1st half of 2007 time frame.

On my web page <www.ajpetersen.com> you will find a link that will take you to “Class of 1976 Reunion” and then click on the “30th Reunion Cruise”.   From there you can navigate to an interactive form that will ask you a few questions as to what you would like to see in a cruise.  Answering the questions does not commit you to the cruise.  I would like to see responses from as many of you as possible.  Greater weight will be given to the responses of those who have expressed a strong desire to attend but everyone’s preferences will be considered.  I would like to complete as much planning as possible by the end of the year.  That should give us at least 18 – 24 months to make definitive plans.

If you do not have web access or email, please feel free to contact me via normal mail at the address below or contact Joni.  As I will be out of the country for the next few months on military assignment I will not be able to communicate via phone.

I have lined up a travel agent, Maryann Sargent of AAA in Sioux City, who will assist us in making plans and booking the right cruise.  Maryann and I have been trading emails for the past few months and she has made several suggestions and recommendations.  

Maryann can be contacted via email: maryann.sargent@mn-ia.aaa.com or 712-258-3880. She can provide you with general information on things like different costs and other items.  You can also stop by your local AAA office and they can connect with Maryann to get information on the cruise.  I will place emails I get from Maryann on the website as well.

For those of you who have expressed some reservations about attending such an undertaking, I hope that you will keep an open mind on the subject.  It was a lot of fun visiting with classmates who I had not spoken with in years, and I think all of us would enjoy that opportunity while at the same time taking a vacation.

A couple of final notes, on the web page you will find a link that will take you to all of the photos I have from past reunions, or other classmate get-togethers.  If you have other photos I can include, please send them to me for posting.  I can also use suggestions on possible captions for photos.

Finally Joni is still trying to get information from classmate questionnaires from our 25th reunion to complete the booklet.  If you have not sent us your information, you can do so on the web site or contact us directly. 

Thanks, and I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Alan Petersen
Joni Castle

2446 Windbreak Drive




2338 Eagle Ave

Alexandria, VA 22306
Battle Creek, IA 51006

(202) 306-3642
(712) 365-2564

pete@ajpetersen.com
sweetie@pionet.net

www.ajpetersen.com

